
 
COLUMBUS CLUB / HOME ASSOCIATION     
 

DATE:  February 8, 2023 
 

OPENING PRAYER AND PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE   
 

MINUTES OF LAST MEETING      
None  
LETTERS & COMMUNICATION     
See below 
TREASURER’S REPORT:  
No report 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 
 

BUILDING  
Viny Ruiz and Ron Candelora have discussed rental of kitchen and use of hall by Mary’s Culinary Classes. 
They currently pay for two hours @ $35 each. However, they use our facility for three.  
Vinny said we need to discuss with them and agree upon appropriate charges.  It was agreed that we 
should offer to them continued use of facility for three-hour sessions (4-7 pm), therefore increasing rental 
cost from $70 to $105. Ron proposed charging for use of the food warmer. All agreed that low electricity 
cost make doing so unnecessary. 
Ron asked to discuss store room renovation. It would improve storing chairs and many other things. George 
Asmus recommended we explore costs first.  Dave Kelley will research types of carts available to use for 
chair storage.   
Ron explained some people have been interested in renting room but object to its condition. 
Vinny recommended  replacement of curtains  and window shades. Discussion followed.  
Vinny has been contacted by people to discuss their cleaning and setting up hall at a price to be 
determined. It was agreed he should contact them to review potential schedules and pay. 
 

BINGO  
No report 
WEBSITE 
No report 
HALL RENTAL  
No report 
 

FISH FRY 
Placement of tent on cooking platform has not been scheduled. 
Vinny Ruiz recommended fryolators and tables be removed from storage now. 
Dan Walker reported most jobs are covered during the four dinners. They will be adjusted as needed. 
Mike Tufano can use help making chowder on Friday mornings. 
Mike MacDonald presented information about potential advertising and its cost. 
 
 

CLOSING PRAYER/ADJOURN     
Recording Secretary – Dan Walker 


